City of Westfield, Massachusetts

CITY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday,
October 18th, 2018 at 7:00 PM on an application submitted by R. Levesque Associates for
their client 415 North Road LLC for a Special Permit for a contractor’s yard at 415 North
Road.

A true copy, Attest:
Karen M. Fanion, City Clerk

RECEIVED John J. Beltrandi III, City Council President
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